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From: Marguerite Morgan 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 10:35 PM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Save the Greyhounds

Dear Director, 
 
I adore Greyhounds and am a link in Byron Bay for Sydney group that rehomed them by going to inspect 
applicants homes to see if they're suitable.  
Consequently I get to know these people and get to know the rescued Greyhounds. They are beautiful, elegant, 
affectionate animals. I have taken a real shine to them.  
It's appalling that The racing Industry discards them so callously. How horrific!!  They are gentle, beautiful dogs and
deserve better!! 
Please see that this barbaric treatment of them is STOPPED RIGHT NOW!! 
Thanking you in anticipation 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marguerite Morgan 

 




